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Washington, D.C., den 3.November 1938.

My dear Senator Owens-

Permit me to express my 
very sincere thanks for your kind letter of 
October the 28th. This letter together with 
its enclosures not only demonstrates the im­
partiality on international affairs, for which 
you have always been famous, but also recalls 
to me the many pleasant occasions meeting you 
during my previous term of office in Washing­
ton

Yours very respectfully,

Honorable Robert L.Owen,
2400 Sixteenth Street N.W.,

•Washington, D.C.
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